
Sunday 

Overflow         9:00 a.m. 
   (Coffee and Donuts) 

Worship           9:30 a.m. 

Faith Communities  
        10:50 a.m. 

Wednesday 

Bible Classes      7:00 p.m. 
 

August 7, 2022 
 

In the Name of the Lord 
 

Welcome – Shane Cannedy 
 

Scripture – Romans 3:21-26 
 

Living Hope 
Hymn of Heaven 

 
Message – Ken Holsberry 
“Progress Not Perfection” 

 
Nailed to the Cross 

 
Communion Thoughts – Joe Taylor 

Communion 
 

Thank You Lord 
Psalm 34/Taste and See 

 
Shepherding Prayer – Kevin Baber 

 
Soon and Very Soon 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

August 
 

Prayer for Local 
Schools - 

Wichita Christian 
and Southern Hills 
August 14, 1 p.m. 

Second Sunday 
Shindig - Sand 

Beach Skating Rink 
August 14, 6-8 p.m. 

Backpack Blessing 
August 21 

Fourth Sunday Fun 
August 28 

 

September 
“Gay and  
Christian?  

Conference“ 
September 23 - 25 

Welcome,  

everyone!   

Please register 

your attendance 

by scanning this 

QR code.   

 

 

 

 

If you are a  

FIRST TIME 

guest, text 

“Welcome” 

to 940-209-3402  

 
Counting People Because 

People Count 
 

July 31, 2022 

Benevolent                      $141.00 
Contribution                 $9,435.00 
Weekly Needs            $13,423.75 

 
Attendance 

Worship Gathering                  141 
Faith in Real Life                        79 
Children’s classes                      18   

 
Missions 

Total Needed           $145,000.00 
Total Pledged           $121,702.00 
Given to Date             $98,439.00 
Given this Week           $1,185.00         

Ready to become a Christian? 

Become a part of the  

10th and Broad family? 

Have a special need for prayer? 

If so, after the service go to the  

Prayer Room in the FLC where one of our 

shepherds is waiting to assist you. 

Ministers 
Jennifer Aaron 

College Minister 

Jeremy Aaron 

College Minister 

Shane Cannedy 

Youth & Discipleship  
Minister 

Diane Dold 

Children’s Minister 

Ken Holsberry 

Preaching Minister 

Greg Stanford 

Digital Minister 

 

Shepherds 
Kevin Baber 
Marty Cannedy 
Elmer Johnson 
Steve Kizer 
Jerry McGee 

 
Welcome, 
Guests! 
We are so glad 
you are here!  
God bless you! 

Plan to stay for the adult class 
“Faith in Real Life Conversations” 
immediately following worship. 

You will be blessed! 
 

An attended nursery is  
available during worship. 



 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Summer Quarter Schedule 
 
 
 

Sunday Morning  
 

 Teens through Adults — Faith in  
Real Life Conversations — FLC  

 Children’s classes — Preschool,    
K-3rd, 4th-6th — Kid’s Wing 

 
 

Wednesday Night - 7:00 
 

 Women’s class—“Twelve Women 
of  the Bible”  —FLC 1W 

 Men’s class— “Kingdom Men”  —
FLC 3W 

 Children’s classes—Preschool, K-
3rd, 4th-6th —Kid’s Wing 

 Teen’s class— Youth Building 

 

 

Sunday Morning:  Sunday Morning: 

Youth will join the Faith in Real Life 

Conversations meeting in the Family 

Life Center after worship.  

Sunday Night: Students and Families are invited to 

celebrate our interns in a Final Devo to encourage 

and thank Kaylee and Danikka for their time spent 

this summer. It will be from 6-8 p.m. and dinner 

will be provided.   

Wednesday Night: Every Wednesday we meet in 

the youth wing from 7-8 p.m. to have fun together, 

study God’s Word, and encourage and pray for 

one another in our youth small groups. Hope to 

see you there! 

Stay in the FLC for the second hour this morning  

for our:  Faith in Real Life Conversations : 

Faith as a Teen  

Faith Community nights: 

Second Sunday Shindig 
Sand Beach Skating Rink 

August 14, 6-8 p.m. 
Games, skating &  

Sno-Cones. 
Fourth Sunday Fun—August 28  

Please let us know how we can 

serve or pray for you on the back 

of your attendance card or when 

you register via the QR code on 

the back of your bulletin.   

 

 

 

Mustangs for Christ is asking T & B for donations 

of $5 gift cards to any fast food restaurant to 

hand out on MSU move in days.  Give gift cards to 

Jeremy or Jenny, place in the contribution boxes 

or bring them to the church office TODAY!!!!  

Sign up sheets are out.  There 
are many opportunities 

available if you are 
interested in volunteering in 

our children's ministry.  If you 
have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 

Coming Attractions: 
  Backpack Blessing    

Sunday, August 21, 2022 
Preschool Station begins   

Sunday, September 4, 2022 
Kid Zone begins    

Sunday, September 11, 2022 

Adopted School Ministry 

The first day of school at 

Southern Hills Elementary is 

only a few weeks away. 

Tenth and Broad will support 

the teachers and staff by 

providing them lunch on 

August 15th. If you would like to financially 

support this effort, you can make an online 

donation or drop a check in one of the 

collection boxes. Just put a memo that it is for 

Southern Hills. If you would like to join in the 

Southern Hills ministry, please talk to Nicki 

Suttle, Elmer or Linda Johnson, Paige Box, 

Kenzie Box, Vicki Martin, Vicki Baker, Sharon 

Brown, or Jeff Stambaugh. You can also share 

with them your ideas about how to support 

Southern Hills.  

Please join us for a baby shower in  
honor of Kelsey Baker 

Sunday, August 14 , 1:00-2:30,  
Edgemere Church of Christ   

in the Fellowship Hall 

Kelsey & Aaron are registered at  
Target and on Amazon. 

BACKPACK 
BLESSING! 
SUNDAY, 

AUGUST 21 

 
This blessing is for everyone 
going back to school—from 

pre-school to college including 
students and teachers. 

Bring your backpack or whatever bag 
you use and you’ll receive 

a tag and a blessing. 

Invite your friends 
and their backpacks! 
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“Faith in Real Life Conversations” 
immediately following worship. 
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Remembering Our Family in Prayer 
August 7, 2022 

 

Prayer of Thanksgiving:  Matthew Cameron’s last PET scan 
showed no showed no cancer markers in his body 
 
Bob White has been moved to Brookdale Senior Living. 
 
Our Homebound & Shut-Ins: Wanda Burris, Betty Gower, Sheila 
Harvey, Howard Ferguson, Marie Martin 

 
Our Missionaries: Jeremy, Jennifer, Lucas & Audrey Aaron,  
College outreach at MSU and Mustangs4Christ 
Emily McDonald Spencer, campus missionary at UTA 
Jason, Jennifer & Emelia Rollins, Guelph, Ontario, Canada 
Aniel, Elvis and Moises Martinez, have arrived in the MedRim and 
are beginning their ministry there. 
 
Our Troops and their Families:  
Cameron Grice, grandson of Mary Edwards, USAG Grafenwoehr, 
Germany 
Dalton Bond, grandson of Gloria Stanford, Army Recruiting Office, 
New York City  
Eddie Petry, grandson of Gene and Sherry Stevens, Marine Corp 
Combat Center, 29 Palms, California (now deployed to Argentina) 
Gavin Stouder, son of John and Christina Honig, Ft. Bliss Army 
Base, El Paso, Texas 

 
 

.
Each year First United Methodist Church 

organizes a time of prayer at all school campuses.  

This year the prayers will take place Sunday, 

August 14th at 1:00 pm. 

Tenth and Broad will gather to pray at Wichita 

Christian School and Southern Hills Elementary. 

Meet on the front porch of Southern Hills or the flag 

pole at Wichita Christian School. 

Because of the heat, these prayer times usually last 

about 15 minutes.  But even a short time of prayer is 

important as every school in our city is prayed over. 



 

 

How to Be a Disciple Who Makes Disciples 
Progress Not Perfection 
Sunday, August 7, 2022 

 
 
Another word for disciple is ______________ . 
 
An apprenticeship is a ______________ between a master 
and a student, where the student/apprentice/disciple learns 
to ________ what the master does; the ________ the 
master does it. 
 
When Jesus describes the kind of mentoring, learning, 
growing, maturing, relationship he wants with his people, 
________________ is the word he used. 
 
Being a disciple of Jesus is ________________ . 
 
Luke 14:25-27, 33 
 
Matthew 28:16-20 
 
Discipleship is about ________________ not 
________________ . 
 
Disciples will ________________; disciples will 
________________ . 
 
What makes them disciples is they are still 
________________  Jesus. 
 

Keep making progress; Jesus will make you perfect! 
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